SLEEMAN

To:
From: Steve Oliver
Date: Feb 25, 2021

Subject: Letter of Reference

Please accept this letter of reference regarding Joe Cameron and Cameron Building Maintenance(CBM)
contractual relationship with Sleeman Brewery providing janitorial services for the Okanagan Springs
Brewery in Vernon B.C.

| am writing this letter to recognize the exceptional service provided by Joe Cameron and his team
whom | have had the opportunity to work with since 2016. CBM supply's two full time employees that |
find to be highly trained, reliable, trustworthy and always professional and a pleasure to work with.

CBM is a proud member of the Avetta Consortium since 2016. Avetta qualifies contractors like CBM

through supplier per-qualifications, supplier audits, insurance monitoring, worker management, and
analytics.

| would highly recommend Joe Cameron's company not only because of their diligence and quality of
service but for their loyalty which is second to none.

Please call me at (250) 503-5861 if you have any questions.

Yours Truly,

STEVE OLIVER | MAINTENANCE MANAGER
2801 27A AVENUE, VERNON BC V1T 0C2



